

"Caring, Confident, Committed"

Tuesday 27th June 2023

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,

We wanted to let you know what your children will need to bring to school in September. They are allowed a pencil case but we ask that they limit it to one only, please! In it, they will need the following items:

- Writing pencils
- Colouring pencils
- A pencil sharpener
- A rubber
- A ruler
- A whiteboard pen
- A glue stick
- A red biro pen (their Red Responding Pen for editing and marking their work)

They may also bring felt tip pens if they would like to, which will only be used for special work.

Please ensure that **everything** in their pencil case is named, as well as their water bottle and any uniform or clothing. In September, we will be providing your child with a homework diary to be used as a communication book. Please refrain from buying your child anything that could distract them from their learning, such as novelty rubbers and scented pens and pencils.

۵/۸	look .	forward to	SAAing VOU	all in the	new school	lvaarl
vvc	IUUN	ioi waiu io	SECHIE ACC	י מוו וווו נווופ	HEW SUIDO	י ערמוי

Best wishes,

Miss Blight

Head of Year 3

Headteacher: Miss S McGann Deputy Headteacher: Mrs K Saunders
The Alliance-Multi-Academy Trust is a charitable company Limited by Guarantee registered in England
Registered number: 0856427 Registered Office: c/o Windlesham Village Infant School, School Road, Windlesham,
Surrey, GU20 6PB

Connaught Junior School, as part of TAMAT, is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children.





"Caring, Confident, Committed"

Headteacher: Miss S McGann Deputy Headteacher: Mrs K Saunders
The Alliance-Multi-Academy Trust is a charitable company Limited by Guarantee registered in England
Registered number: 0856427 Registered Office: c/o Windlesham Village Infant School, School Road, Windlesham,
Surrey, GU20 6PB

Connaught Junior School, as part of TAMAT, is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children.

